
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 5 
 

DATE:   10/26/2021 
 
TO:   All Potential Proposers 
 
FROM:   Taylor Childress, Procurement Specialist, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT:  Addendum No. 5 to ITB- High Mast Replacement 
 
PROPOSALS TO BE OPENED: November 5, 2021 11:00 AM (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum is being published to provide clarification regarding the above referenced invitation to 
bid. This addendum becomes a part of the contract documents and modifies the original specifications 
as follows: 
 
Items for Clarification: 

 
Question: We only see reference made to retire the existing high mast foundation. Are we to assume 
the contractor will be removing an existing high mast pole, as well? 
 
Response: There is not an existing high mast pole to be removed. 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 5 


